 Sean Maloney, membership:
To the HSA Board and all members of this great Lafayette community, I would like to introduce myself as a candidate for the Board.


My family and I joined Lafayette in the fall of 2014 when our eldest son Rhys began Pre-K with Mr. Johnson. We have loved and appreciated the school ever since. Our youngest son Hugo is now in Pre-K with Ms. Martinez, and Rhys is a thriving first grader with Ms. DeJonckheere.


This school year, I have been fortunate enough to spend a lot of time volunteering in both pre-k and first grade. The extra time with the kids and teachers has really inspired me to become more involved with the school community. We are incredibly fortunate to have such amazing teachers, parents and administrators in this school. We also have a great HSA. Most importantly, we have great kids!


I have spent my career in management and operations roles in big institutions. My graduate degree is in Non-Profit Management, with a focus on International Development. I have lived and worked overseas on numerous occasions and possess an extremely acute ability to navigate in multicultural environments.


I currently run my own consulting practice focused on building public-private partnerships in emerging markets.  


[bookmark: _GoBack]I am happy to answer any questions you might have and I look forward to supporting the HSA in any way I can. 

